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We have had another couple of busy months! 
 
In September we competed in the MSSA Relay Interclub. Phoenix won the day by 92 points, 
with 36 members participating. A great result for our club. In October we took part in the MSSA 
Long Course State cup, with 17 members involved and Phoenix coming in second to UNI SA. A 
number of state and national records to our members! 
 
Check out the Club website  http://phoenixmastersswim.org.au/ for all the details.  
 
Summer is fast approaching and we are looking to get as many members as possible to 
participate in the Jetty to Jetty Open Water swim on January 26. See the website for the full 
details of the OWS series. The MSSA summer pool series also kicks off in December – check out 
the dates. 
 
Our Christmas party will be held on the Saturday 18th December, 12.30 at Kirkcaldy Park, 
Grange. This year the Club will be providing cold meat platters and salad with BYO chairs and 
drinks. It is sure to be a fun afternoon with several Club awards being presented, so please join 
us to celebrate all we have achieved this year. We will be requesting an RSVP as the day 
approaches for catering purposes.   
 
We have put in an order for embroidered Phoenix baseball caps and these will be available for 
purchase through the club in time for the summer season. 
 
A reminder that Phoenix are running three sessions a week at Immanuel pool - Saturday 10.30 
am (Cheryl coaching), Monday (Neal coaching) and Wednesday (Jo Sutcliffe coaching) both at 7 
pm. It’s a great opportunity to catch up with other members and to support the Club.  
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